
August 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Junior School Parents:  
 
I hope this correspondence finds you and yours enjoying the summer days. How exciting 
that the new addition to our Junior School will be open for September. I get goosebumps 
every time I walk through. Wait until you see it. You’ll be so excited to see these new 
learning spaces.  
 
For all families both returning and new, I offer this FAQ document to help answer 
questions or queries you may have for the upcoming academic school year. The details 
attached are specific to the Junior School and I ask for your attention to ensure a smooth 
start for your child(ren). 
 
September always brings such joy and happiness and I look forward to welcoming you 
back to school. Please mark your calendar for our Welcome Back BBQ planned for 
Wednesday, September 6 from 2:30 - 4:00 pm. I hope to also see you at the Grand 
Opening Event on Thursday, September 7 from 7:00 - 9:00 pm. This is an adult-only 
event and we ask that you please RSVP at www.cds.on.ca/celebration.  
 
As always, please reach out if you have any questions. I welcome the conversation.  
 
Onward we go.  

 
 
 
 

Ann Wildberger  
Director of Junior School  
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